
New England Water Environment Association 

SAFETY LOGO CONTEST 

The NEWEA Safety Committee is 
looking for a new logo! 

(not that there was anything wrong with our last one) 

The winner of the contest will receive a one-night stay 
at the 2019 NEWEA Annual Conference, lunch with 

the Safety Committee, attendance at the Awards 
Luncheon and a T-shirt with your logo on it! 

Entries for the contest must meet the following criteria: 
Logo size must be 8½”x11” 
Logo must be single-color 
Logo must promote safety 

Logo MUST depict an original idea 
Extra consideration given for creativity and humor 

Computer graphics are acceptable 
Include name, address and phone number of the contestant 

All entries must be submitted by December 28th, 2018 
Please submit entries to: wrightd@wseinc.com 

mailto:wrightd@wseinc.com

